

Dear Friend,

It often takes the generosity of many people to make the dreams of one person a reality. That's the case for many Aldine ISD students who are doing all they can to change and improve their futures but need just a little help to take the next step in their education. We know personally these young people are leaders in the classroom, in after-school activities, and in their church and communities — all while most of them are holding full-time jobs to help their families.

That's why we have included Aldine Education Foundation in our estate plans. By doing so, students won't have to worry about how they're going to pay for their education and can focus on their studies and become the best possible leaders they can be for our community, city, and country.

We were blessed to be raised in a situation where it wasn't IF we were going to continue our education but WHERE we were going to do it. This education allowed us to take chances, take opportunities, and succeed in our lives and we want to share these blessings with the great young people who didn't have the opportunities we had.

Frankly, we can't do it without you, so we invite you to join us in including Aldine Education Foundation in your long-term plans for scholarships for the bright and deserving students of Aldine ISD. Your deferred gift will make a life-changing difference for our students and future generations.

Becoming a member of the Aldine Education Foundation **Circle of Friends** is easy. Simply complete the attached document to notify us of your wishes and contact your attorney or financial planner to make your request a reality on official documents. For your convenience, you can use the following language in your will -

"I give, devise, and bequest (a set amount or percentage of your estate) of my estate to the Aldine Education Foundation. Tax ID: 45-4695262."

Making a planned gift to the Aldine Education Foundation is a meaningful way to carry forward your compassion and concern for our young leaders and our community. Thank you for your consideration. Please contact Linda Flores Olson, Director of Aldine Education Foundation if you have any questions at Ifolson@aldineisd.org or 281-985-6078.

Warmly,

Margaret and Bill Ginder

Fans of Aldine ISD Since 2001

Margaret + Bill